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MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

November 15, 2022

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR- MIMAROPA Region 
1515 By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC, Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment And 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT MAINTENANCE OF FIRELINE ALONG THE GRADUATED NGP 
SITE IN BARANGAY MADOLDOLON, ARECELI, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum of CENRO Roxas, Palawan dated October 17, 
2022 re: above cited subject.

Please be informed that as of this writing there is still no fund allocated for the maintenance 
of the fireline and the site being protected has already graduated. Attached herewith is the proposed 
work and financial plan for the mentioned activity for your review, reference and approval.

For information, consideration and further instruction.

‘For the PENRO’

fRONIE B. GAN 15]
(DM0 IV/OIC-Chief TSD 

In-Charge office of the PENRO
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